
Get the facts:

Engineered 
stone ban
Australia has banned the manufacture, supply, 
processing and installation of engineered stone 
benchtops, panels and slabs. 

There are changes in place for state and territory work health and safety laws and considerations 
may be made for contracts that were entered into before 31 December 2023. The Australian 
Government will also ban the importation of engineered stone from 1 January 2025.

To find out more visit:
dewr.gov.au/engineeredstone

http://dewr.gov.au/engineeredstone

